
 
 
By RESS and Email May 28, 2020 
 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27​th​ Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Subject: Hydro Ottawa Limited (“Hydro Ottawa”) 

Custom Incentive Rate-Setting (“Custom IR”) Application for 2021-2025 Electricity 
Distribution Rates and Charges - Request for Extension of Interrogatory Responses 
OEB File: EB-23019-0261 

 
 

 
In Procedural Order #1, as issued on March 31, 2020, the OEB ordered that Hydro Ottawa shall file with                   
the OEB complete written responses to all interrogatories and serve them on OEB staff and all intervenors                 
by May 29, 2020.  
 
In addition to the complexities of employees working remotely in response to the COVID-19 pandemic,               
due to the unprecedented number of and complexity of questions received, Hydro Ottawa is requesting an                
extension to file its responses to interrogatories by one week. Hydro Ottawa is committing to file                
responses to interrogatories no later than Friday, June 5, 2020.  
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
 
Yours truly,  
 
 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
Gregory Van Dusen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Directeur, Affaires réglementaires 
 
GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com  
 
Tel./tél.: 613 738-5499 | ext./poste 7472 
Cell.: 613 806-1001 
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